
Bill 109, More Homes for Everyone Act, 2022 

The Standing Committee on the Legislative Assembly will meet to consider Bill 109, An 

Act to amend the various statutes with respect to housing, development and 

various other matters. 

The Committee intends to hold public hearings in Toronto on Monday, April 11, 2022. 

Interested people who wish to be considered to make an oral presentation on Bill 109 

are required to register by 6:00 p.m. (EDT) on Wednesday, April 6, 2022. 

Those who do not wish to make an oral presentation but wish to comment on the bill 

may send a written submission by 7:00 p.m. (EDT) on Monday, April 11, 2022. 

To register or send a written submission, please visit the following link: ola.org/en/apply-

committees. 

An electronic version of the Bill is available on the Legislative Assembly website 

at ola.org. 
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